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Hi Jerry, we are scheduling the soil removal at Parcel H. The disposal facility that we are planning to
 use is the Dumbarton Reclamation Site.
 
Morgan Johnson, QSD
Environmental Scientist

2213 Plaza Drive
Rocklin, CA 95765
(916) 580-6518 Direct 
(916) 417-7424 Cell
www.engeo.com

If you have feedback for ENGEO please take a moment and fill out a quick survey
*Voted one of the Top 10 Best Places to Work in the United States of America!*
 
*******Due to the potential that information by electronic media can deteriorate, be damaged, lost or modified unintentionally
 or otherwise, use of this electronic data by anyone other than ENGEO Incorporated shall be at the sole risk of such user and
 without liability or legal exposure to ENGEO Incorporated.  The recipient is responsible for verifying the accuracy of data
 against governing hard copy documentation.  Recipient assumes all risks in the changing or modification of data and
 revisions or updating of hard copy documents.*********
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